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500 Consumers Road 
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February 3, 2017 
 
VIA RESS, EMAIL and COURIER 
 
Ms Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 
  Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) File Number: EB-2016-0300 
 Procedural Order No. 1 interrogatories responses filing timelines 
 
 
On January 27, 2017, the Board issued Procedural Order No. 1 which indicates on page 6 that 
 

4. Each of the Gas Utilities shall file with the OEB complete written responses to all 
interrogatories and serve them on all intervenors and OEB staff by March 17, 2017.  

 
It has come to our attention that the March 13, 2017 week is the mid-Winter break for many 
Ontario schools, and some of Enbridge’s employees working on the EB-2016-0300 application 
are not available due to previous commitments that week.  Enbridge respectfully requests that 
the responses to interrogatories from OEB Staff be given an extension to be filed by March 27, 
2017.  Responses to interrogatories from intervenors will be filed per Procedural Order No. 1 by 
March 17, 2017.    
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Edith Chin 
Technical Advisor, Upstream Regulatory Strategy 
 
cc: Mr. D. O’Leary, Aird & Berlis LLP 
 Mr. D. Stevens, Aird & Berlis LLP 
 All Interested Parties EB-2016-0300 (via email) 


